
 

 

 

 

Smart Freeway Mitchell Southbound:  

Hester Avenue to Warwick Road 

Construction Update 

October 2022 

 

Construction of Principal Shared Path and noise wall  

 Tuart Road to Warwick Road, Greenwood 

Week commencing 24 October 2022  

 
We advise Tuart Road, Forres Place, Cupar Place and Oronsay Road residents that vegetation 
clearing and mulching will start in the Mitchell Freeway southbound verge between Tuart Road 
and Warwick Road in the week commencing 24 October 2022. Please see the map on the 
reverse for the indicative clearing area. 

This is to enable Freeway widening works and the installation of Intelligent Transport Systems, 
street lighting, drainage and barriers, as well as the construction of the new Principal Shared 
Path and noise wall. 

This will mark the commencement of a busy period of work around the site, with regular truck 
and machinery movements. We will ensure local traffic and pedestrian/ cyclist activity can be 
maintained as usual.   

Residents may experience some noise and vibration from the chipping/mulching machine. This 
will be for short durations of time, intermittently, and we will be monitoring vibration, noise and 
dust in the area during the works.  

All works will be undertaken in accordance with the Environmental Protection (Noise) 
Regulations 1997. 
 
We acknowledge the above works may impact residents and apologise in advance for any 
inconvenience.  

Thank you for your patience as we undertake these works. 

Further information 

We have a 24/7 project information line that can be contacted on 138 138 or email 

enquiries@mainroads.wa.gov.au 

To stay up to date with the project, subscribe to email notifications via our project webpage at: 

www.mainroads.wa.gov.au/smart-freeways 
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Indicative clearing area (highlighted in yellow) 

 

 

 

 

 

 


